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From: Ann Hurley 
Sent: 05 January 2023 08:35
To: Planning Policy
Cc: C. Hurley
Subject: Lympstone village planning proposals

To whom it may concern 
 
I am writing to object to the planning proposals for Lympstone VILLAGE I emphasise the word village 
because most of us who live in Lympstone do so because it is a village and living in a village is what we 
wish to do. 
 
The proposals for the building of so many houses will drastically change the demographics of the village. 
 
Also the roads around and through the village are not suitable for any more traffic.  We have lived on 
Strawberry Hill for 17 years and the traffic has increased considerably in that time. 
 
I have no objection to more houses being built, in principle, it is the number for a village the size of 
Lympstone which is the problem. 
 
Regards 
Ann Hurley 
Lympstone resident 
Sent from Sky Yahoo Mail for iPad 


